October 20, 2016

Via E-mail

Mr. Brady Mills 5805 North Lamar Blvd. Austin, Texas 78752

RE: FSC Complaint 16.45 – Anonymous (DPS Lab System, Toxicology)

Dear Mr. Mills:

At its October 5, 2016 meeting, the Commission unanimously dismissed the complaint referenced above given the general nature of the allegations and response from the laboratory.

We appreciate your cooperation in responding to this complaint. If the laboratory identifies any material changes to the information provided regarding this complaint, please notify the Commission as soon as possible.

Best regards.

Sincerely,

Leigh M. Savage

Associate General Counsel

Leigh M. Savage